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Dear Rhian, 

I am responding on behalf of the Partnership at St Thomas Surgery, Haverfordwest. 

Representative of the practice have met with members of the Health Board team and discussed the 

options that the Health Board are considering for the Solva Surgery GMS contract. 

We understand that the continuation of the practice with a GMS contractor seems unlikely as you 

have had no expressions of interest. 

Thus, the options  are a managed Health Board practice or dispersal of the Registered patients to 

adjacent practices. 

On the basis of the modelling provided by your team and the number of patients allocated to our 

practice, we would not object to dispersal being the option decided upon by the Health Board. We 

believe that we can physically accommodate that number of patients, and also manage the spike in 

activity that a block transfer would involve. 

We would welcome the cooperation offered by the Health Board in this transfer , if that is the decided 

outcome. 

Yours sincerely 

Richard Thompson 

Dr Richard W G Thompson 

St Thomas Surgery 

Haverfordwest 

Pembrokeshire 

SA61 1QX 

01437 762162 

GMC 3191550 
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